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Dear Mr. Gabel: 
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This letter is to inform you ofthe U.S. Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) decision to close 
Administrative Order No. CWA-08-2011-0026 (Order), which the EPA issued to Gabel Farms, on 
September 6, 2011 . Accordingly, this Order shall now be closed and any obligations under this Order 
shall cease. Please be advised that closure of this Order does not relieve or change your obligations to 
comply with the Clean Water Act. 

If you have any questions, the most knowledgeable persons on my staff are David Gwisdalla, who can 
be reached at (303) 312-6193, or for questions from counsel, Jim Eppers, who can be reached at (303) 
312-6893. 

Sincerely, 

~0.~ 
Eddie A. Sierra 

cc: Tina Artemis, U.S. EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 
Ms. Keri Smith, Montana DEQ 

Acting Assistant Regional Administrator 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance, 

and Environmental Justice 


